OREGON
COOS BAY DOWNTOWN ASSOCIATION MAIN STREET

Open House PSA - September 10, 2012

CBDA

Thursday, September 13, 2012
11 a.m. through 2 p.m.
Suite 410 Hall Building, 320 Central Avenue

Introducing Nathan Jurey, Coos Bay Main Street Manager

Nathan Jurey grew up in Oakley, Kansas, a city of 2,000, and is a recent
graduate of Kansas State University with a Master’s in Regional &
Community Planning and a Minor in Economics. During and after college,
he worked as a Graduate Research Assistant and explored the
relationships between water quality and governmental structure. The
Journal of Planning Literature recently accepted an article he co-authored
with his Professor.

Most frequently asked question since his arrival: How did you end up in Coos Bay, Oregon?
Nathan was looking for a position to put his education and experience to work and came across
the Main Street position in Coos Bay. He applied, was interviewed, accepted the offer, and
arrived in Coos Bay August 24" Nathan is excited to begin working with the Coos Bay
Downtown Association Main Street Program and attended his first DBDA board meeting
today.

Everyone is encouraged to stop the office between the hours of 11 a.m. and 2 p.m. to welcome
Nathan to our community. Members of the Downtown Association will also be on hand.

Check out the CBDA website for information and events www.coosbaydowntown.org or
contact Nathan at 541-266-9706 and Nathan@coosbaydowntown.org




